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Ref:  AGi/LT 

 

20 September 2023 

 

 
Dear parents 
 
Further to my previous letter regarding our change in uniform suppliers, I can now confirm that this has 
now been finalised and school uniforms can now be ordered through our new suppliers Price and 
Buckland, https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/smithdon. 
 
Please find attached a useful information booklet which includes full details of the ordering process.  
 
A reminder that in addition to the fine knit v-neck sweater, the new sportswear crew neck embroidered 
sweatshirt can also be worn over the shirt and tie and under the blazer as an additional layer of warmth 
(note that the current black PE jumper cannot be used for this purpose). 
 
You will also note that we have made a change to our PE uniform.  Any current PE kit your child has is 
still able to be worn, so you do not need to purchase this new design until you require replacement items. 
 
We will still hold a stock of school ties which can be purchased through our school shop. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us at office@smithdonhigh.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs A Gibbins 
Headteacher 
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